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Vintage Tek Visit 

One highlight at Dundee Elementary this week was a visit from 
Vintage Tek on Monday and Tuesday. Vintage Tek is a museum in 
Beaverton run by former employees from Tektronix. During their 
visit they taught students about electronic components, 
oscilloscopes, LED lights and light measurement and sound waves 
and measurement. It was a great experience for our students and 
we are thankful for the volunteers from vintageTEK for bringing 
this program to us at no cost. 
  
For more information about the visit and to view photos of exhibitions please visit the following 
link for a story from vintageTEK highlighting this event: https://vintagetek.org/dundee-stem/. 
  
If your student enjoyed this learning experience and would like to see more please consider 
visiting the vintageTEK Museum in Beaverton. Information can be found using the following link: 
https://vintagetek.org/home-2/. 

 


